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It is hoped that this contribution to military
transparency on the part of the members of the North
Atlantic Alliance will prompt the countries of the Warsaw
Treaty Organization similarily to provide f

iforces . Such a gesture would be a 9llres for their

facilitate the early stages of new negotiationse indwhichd
Canada intends to participate actively .

* You may obtain a copy of this assessment by telephoning
Ottawa at (613) 995-1874


